

BETA Bargaining Update #7

Your BETA bargaining team met with the District on March 11th, 2015.

The District made the following proposals:

- 1) 3.5% increase in salary for the 2014-15 and 3.5% for the 2015-16 school years;
- 2) To contribute fully to the benefit package for 2014-15 and 2015-16;
- 3) A week long Thanksgiving recess. The three days will added at the District's discretion.

Your bargaining team DID NOT accept the District's offer

BETA Bargaining Team's proposals:

- 1) 4.25% for 2014-2015 and 5.5% for 2015-16 school years;
- 2) To contribute fully to the benefit package for 2014-15 and 2015-16 school years;
- 3) A week long Thanksgiving recess. The three days to be added at the District's discretion.

The next bargaining session is on April 8th.

We need YOUR support at the next BCSD Board meeting on Tuesday, March 24th. Wear your BETA red.

Bring your colleagues, family, and friends.

#OurStudentsDeserve

